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PERMANENT COUNCIL OF THE
OEA/Ser.G

ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
CP/CAJP-3054/12


19 March 2012
COMMITTEE ON JURIDICAL AND POLITICAL AFFAIRS
Original: Spanish
NOTICE
(Oral presentation of draft resolutions to the CAJP by the delegations)

The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the permanent missions of the member states to the OAS and, on instructions from the Chair of the Committee on Juridical and Political Affairs (CAJP), Ambassador María Isabel Salvador, Permanent Representative of Ecuador to the OAS, wishes to advise the delegations that the last opportunity to give oral presentations in a formal meeting of the CAJP on draft resolutions for the General Assembly will be this Thursday, March 22. Subsequently, any other draft resolution will be published once the base text for negotiation is received from the delegation proposing it and in accordance with the CAJP Work Plan and Schedule (CP/CAJP-3010/11 rev. 4). Discussion of it in the CAJP will be scheduled for any of the four (4) formal meetings to be held between April 17 and May 10, once the delegation concerned is ready to submit texts reflecting the outcome of informal consultations.

The delegations are therefore asked kindly to remit to the Secretariat of the CAJP
/, by no later than Wednesday, March 21, the texts of any draft resolutions they may wish to present to the CAJP orally on Thursday, March 22.
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